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CERTIFIED MAIL

February 16, 2022

Catherine Miller
2839 E. Rhode Island Ave.
Milwaukee, WI 53207-3051

RE:  Resolution relating to the Temporary Historic Designation of Columbia Hospital
(Northwest Quadrant Building A) at 2015-2025 E. Newport Ave. in the 3rd Aldermanic
District,

Dear Ms. Miller:

This letter is to inform you that the above matter will be considered at the March 7th Historic Preservation
Commission meeting, which begins at 3:00 p.m. in Room 301-B of Milwaukee City Hall, 200 E Wells St.
You may also participate by videoconference through your computer, tablet or smartphone at:.
hitps://global.gotomeeting.com/join/119294413 or you can dial in using your phone. by calling 408-650-
3123 {Access Code: 119-294-413).

At this meeting, you or a representative may speak on your application for temporary historic designation.
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